
Dear committee members,

I am concerned about SB2359.  The majority of this bill sounds good. However, section 6 should not be included.  Vaccinations 
should not be required for employment.  No other health care provider is forced. Please amend section 6 to remove requirements for 
vaccination on this bill.
Sincerely,
Tanya Bae
Portland, OR


